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25th January 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 
RE: NEU Strike Action 01/02/2023 
 
As you are aware the NEU have called for teachers to take strike action, the first day of which is 1st 
February. 
 
As you can imagine this a complex issue, and we have surveyed staff to try to estimate how many teachers 
will be absent that day. 
 
The Senior Leaders will be meeting again on Thursday 26th January to plan for the day, to see if we can 
open, close, or have limited opening to certain year groups. 
 
By Friday 27th January this should be clearer, and we will send out further correspondence regarding this 
no later than Friday close of play. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr M Little 
Principal. 


